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If you are feeling unwell, it is important to tell your 
teacher or parent as you may need to stay at home until 
you are better.  



At the end of the day, you may be picked up from a 
different place. 
You may have to wait – don’t worry, they are going to 
collect you. 



Lots of things will be the same in school:

• You will see some of the same teachers
• You will see some of your classmates
• Your building will be in the same place
• Your school uniform will be the same
•Most of the school rules will stay the same



Doctors and researchers are working hard to find ways to 
make Covid-19 go away.  

Once it has gone, we may be able to be closer to people 
at school again.  



We don’t know how long this will take.  

So for now we must keep each other safe by keeping 2 
metres away as much as possible.  



Lots of people are feeling worried at 
the moment.  

You can always talk to your teacher or 
an adult in school about how you are 
feeling.  


